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February 26th 2025 
 
Rep. Andrew Myers  
2nd Floor Centennial Office Building  
St. Paul, MN 55155 

 

Representative Andrews, The Minnesota Professional Firefighters (MPFF) support H.F.796.  I represent 
over 2000 full-time firefighters, Paramedics, EMSs, and Dispatchers. We feel that decision-makers must 
understand our jobs in public safety.  These include working conditions, Call types, and day-to-day 
operations.  We want the legislature members to take the time to understand their decisions better.  
We fully support this effort.  Please consider this letter of support. 

 

Scott Vadnais 

 

 

President of the Minnesota Professional Firefighters 
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